
November 25, 2018 Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of The Universe 

Mass Intentions 

Saturday, November 24 

4:00pm  Good Shepherd  Frank M Hrycin Sr 

5:15pm  Saint Stanislaus  Sandra J Pereira (husband John)  

Sunday, November 25 

8:15am  Good Shepherd  Manuel DeSousa 

10:00am Good Shepherd  Sean P Murray 

10:00am Saint Stanislaus  Teresa Butler 1st Anniversary (her siblings) 

11:30am Good Shepherd (Portuguese) José M Furtado 

Monday, November 26 

7:00am  Saint Stanislaus  Intentions of Father Andrew (Butler Family) 

Tuesday, November 27 

8:00am  Good Shepherd  Elzira Pereira 

Wednesday, November 28 

7:00am  Saint Stanislaus  Intentions of Father Andrew   

Thursday, November 29 

      NO HOLY MASS 

Friday, November 30 

7:00am  Saint Stanislaus  Living & Deceased Members of The Cichon & Piszcz Families 

8:00am  Good Shepherd   Manuel Pacheco 

Saturday, December 1 

4:00pm  Good Shepherd  Carlos M Aguiar 

Sunday, December 2 

9:00am  Good Shepherd  Louis Felix & Beatrice Veilleux-Felix, Antonio Carneiro, Paul G Arruda, 

      Sidonio Norbert & Maria Pereira, Madeline Bouivert, Antonio Adolfo, 

      Adelino Fernandes 

11:00am Saint Stanislaus  Stanley Janczura 

11:30am Good Shepherd (Portuguese) Zita Martins 

Memorial Candles burn to the Honor and Glory of God 

and this month for: 

November 

Sanctuary: In Thanksgiving for all Graces & Blessings received 

     (Valerie A Butler) 

Divine Mercy: Anthony & Sophie Dubiel (Barbara) 

Our Lady of Czestochowa: In Thanksgiving for all Graces & 

   Blessings received (Rita Cabral) 

Pope St. John Paul: Birthday Intentions of Father Johnson 

     (Joyce) 

Memorial Candles burn to the Honor and Glory of God 

and this month for: 

Nov 25-12/8 

Sanctuary: Paul G Arruda 

Our Lady of Angels: Parishioners of St Anne’s 

 
Welcome to all new 
parishioners or those 
who might be visiting 

our parish.  
Please introduce  

yourself after Mass or 
stop by the Parish  

office  
Monday-Thursday  

8:30am-2:30pm 

INSTALLATION OF NEW RECTOR,  
DECEMBER 9TH AT 10:00AM AT THE CATHEDRAL 

Bishop da Cunha will formally install Very Rev. Thomas Washburn as the new Rector of the Cathedral and leader of our new 
Catholic Community of Central Fall River (Good Shepherd, St. Stanislaus, St. Anthony of Padua, and the Cathedral) on Sunday, 
December 9, at 10:00am at the Cathedral of Saint Mary of the Assumption. Please plan on attending this special Mass for our 
whole community. 

Collections   

11/11 

Saint Stanislaus  

weekly $2,514 

Second $861.10 

Good Shepherd  

Weekly $2,239 

Fuel $1,085 

Malassadas for March for Life: 

$1,003 

 

11/18 

Good Shepherd 

Weekly $2,818 

Break the cycle of pov. $1,002 



Respect Life Ministry  

 
“Through his victory, Jesus has opened to us his kingdom. But it is for us to enter into it, beginning with our life now – his king-
dom begins now – by being close in concrete ways to our brothers and sisters who ask for bread, clothing, acceptance, solidarity, 
catechesis. If we truly love them, we will be willing to share with them what is most precious to us, Jesus himself and his Gos-
pel.” 
~Pope Francis, Homily on Solemnity of Christ the King, 2014 
 
Respect Life Prayer Intention On this feast of Christ the King and always, may all recognize God as the author of life and give 
thanks for His priceless gift. 
 
All are invited!  The next Respect Life Prayer Service is on Saturday, December 1st, at 8:45 a.m.  
Please return your baby bottles to the basket or sacristy at St. Stanislaus Church OR to the office at Good Shepherd. Your gener-
osity is much appreciated and any amount you give will help Learn Your Options in their life saving work with women and men 
in crisis pregnancies.  
 
 
 

THE SHEPHERD’S CORNER 
 

Christians are people of hope! Someone shared with me recently a wonderful quote by Christian author Matthew Kelly. He 
said, “Christians are people of hope, people of possibilities. So have courage, my friends, and together, let’s set out to change 
the world as the first Christians did.” I couldn’t think of a better mission statement for us as a collaborative of parishes as we 
embark on this great new mission to revitalize our faith here in Central Fall River.  

As you know, we have a new Mass schedule for the collaborative that is effective next week, December 1, the First Sun-
day of Advent. This new schedule will better meet the needs of our parishioners and at the same time create more vibrant ex-
periences of faith as it brings more of us together at any one time. My greatest hope is that as time goes forward we can all 
begin to see the whole schedule as “our” schedule and feel free to celebrate at the different churches of our collaborative 
community. The new schedule is as follows: 

Weekend Masses: 

Saturday Vigil: 
4:00 p.m., Good Shepherd Church 
4:00 p.m., Saint Anthony of Padua (POR) 
5:15 p.m., Saint Mary’s Cathedral 
6:00 p.m., Saint Anthony of Padua  
7:00 p.m., Saint Mary’s Cathedral (Brazilian) 
 
Sunday: 
8:00 a.m., Saint Anthony of Padua (POR)  
9:00 a.m., Good Shepherd Church  
9:30 a.m., Saint Anthony of Padua 
10:00 a.m., Saint Mary’s Cathedral 
11:00 a.m., Saint Anthony of Padua (POR)  
11:00 a.m., Saint Stanislaus Church 
11:30 a.m., Good Shepherd Church (POR) 
12:30 p.m., Saint Mary’s Cathedral (Spanish) 
 
Confessions: 
Monday-Friday 
11:30 a.m., Saint Mary’s Cathedral  
Saturday: 
3:00 p.m., Good Shepherd Church 
3:00 p.m., Saint Anthony of Padua 
4:30 p.m., Saint Mary’s Cathedral  



Prayer Intentions 

Priscilla Barton, MaryJane W., Alice Gauthier, Crystal Bedal, Ricky Nobrega, Rita Cabral, Rebekah Ponte, Kim & Anne Fischer, Beatrice 

Moniz, Michael Facchini, Rose Facchini, Patricia O’Brien, Anne Marie Hallisey, Kathleen Correia, Pat Cabral, Barbara Howard, Ann & Bob 

Zygiel, Penny & Joe Bucko, Donald Vezina, Kim Dias, Fernanda Dias, Floyd Fischer, John Romero Jr., Eddie Gravel, Anne Varley, Patricia 

O’Brien, Kelly O’Brien, Alyssa Camara, Claire Carreiro, Joanne Soares, Edward Gavin, Anne Cournoyer, Teri Stewart, Wyatt Boulais, Julie 

Sousa, Tom Sousa, Mary Ann Araujo, Margaret Pietraszek, Teri Dias, Abigail Tavaras, Jillian Lowney, Bruno Texeira, and Braydyn Bentley 

Dias, Christine Barboza RIP, Francisco Silva, Val Monteiro, Bobby Rozycki, Eddie Gravel, John Romero Jr., Jeannie Quinn, Kevin Soares, 

Marlene Harrington, Patricia O’Brien, Kelly O’Brien, Kenneth Carrier, Francis Pacheco, Bob Pereira, Luis Raposo, John T. Haggerty, Barbie 

Canuel, Paul Canuel, Carter Wheeler, Joyce, Barbara Simcock, Patience Raposa, Colt Raposa, Dan Rego, Pat Wilson, Cookie, Herman Cos-

ta, Russel Amaral, Kevin Cartin, Paula King, Richard Moniz, Greg Moniz, Pauline Grocott, Pam Almeida, Kenneth Copsetta, and Sarah 

Steen 

 

In Thanksgiving for all graces and blessings received. 

To request prayers for a loved one contact Leanne at 508-678-7412 

Please Pray for the soul of  Medrick A. Lavallee and  
Dimas Pavao, Maria V. Pacheco, Ramiro Perinho, Irene Lewis,  
Cheryl Rivard, Gilberta Faria, Kenneth Carrier, Clarisse Rezen-
dez, Robert Durfee, Carlos Patricio, Janice Fiola, Emily J 
(Nowak) Przewoznik, Pasquale Miozza all our deceased family 
and friends. 
“Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and let perpetual light 
shine upon them. May the souls of the faithful  
departed, through the mercy of God, rest in peace.” 

Good Shepherd Parish Food Pantry 
Donations of non-perishable food items and  

toiletries are always welcome. 

The food pantry is available to anyone in need by 

appointment. Please call the parish office. 

Parishioners in the Armed Services-If you know any  
parishioner serving in the Armed Forces or a Veteran 
please email or call the parish office. 
 
Patrick Rioux Sr. Retired 

 
“Almighty God and Father, hold our service men and women 
in your loving hands. Protect them as they protect us. Bless 
them and their families for their selfless acts they perform for 
us in our time of need. We ask this in the name of Jesus Christ 
our Lord. Amen Year of The Visitation of The Icon of Our Lady of 

Czestochowa 

Icon Visitation dates have been extended through Decem-

ber 2018 

 

November    December 

    12/1-12/8 Paiva Family 

11/24-12/1 Wanda Wrobel 12/8-12/15 Seseske Family

    12/15-12/22 Denita Tremblay 

    12/22-12/29 Clarisse Botelho 

    12/29-1/1 Chekares Family 
 

Being a host family requires only that you honor Our Lady through 

prayer during your host week. You can bring her to your home  

following the 5:15 (Saturday) Mass at Saint Stanislaus. Return must be 

before the 5:15 Mass. A lighter icon of Our Lady is available in the sac-

risty. You may choose either one. Any questions contact: Denita Trem-

blay 401-624-9680 

The Office of Safe Environment is responsible for overseeing 
abuse response and reporting; counseling; prevention training, 
and education; and compliance. If you would like to learn 
more about how the Diocese of Fall River is working to keep 
your children safe, please call Deacon Joe Regali, Director of 
Safe Environment, at 508-675-1311 
 
If you or anyone you know has been a victim of sexual abuse 
by a Diocesan employee, please contact Deacon Joe Regali, 
Director, Office of Safe Environment, at 508-675-1311 

SNOW CANCELLATION POLICY 

 
If school is canceled, all Masses and church functions are canceled. 
Office is closed. If school is delayed, morning Masses are canceled  
(St. Stanislaus, Good Shepherd), noon Mass (Cathedral) will take place as usual.  
Office opening is delayed. If snow occurs on the weekend, Sunday Masses  
(and Saturday Vigils), will take place as scheduled,  
but please use your best judgement and be safe. 



Parish Calendar 

Please see bulletin for details 

 

December 1st the Mass Intention book will open for January-June 2019 

December 16th 3:00pm South Coast Community Choral Christmas Concert 

 

Calendário paroquial 

Por favor vejam o boletim para detalhes 

 

1 de dezembro o livro intenção de massa abrirá para janeiro-junho de 2019 

16 de dezembro 3:00pm costa sul comunidade coral concerto de Natal 

 

 

Calendario Parroquial 
Consulte el boletín para más detalles 

 
1 de diciembre el libro de intenciones de Misa se abrirá para enero-junio 2019 
16 de diciembre 3:00PM concierto de Navidad coral comunitario de la costa sur 
 



Holy Rosary Sodality 

The Holy Rosary Sodality’s prayer  
intentions for October are that Our Lady keep all faithful 
priests close to her heart, and that the church  
hierarchy receive the grace they need from the Holy Spirit to 
continue to lead the church.  
 
Everyone is invited to pray the rosary on Wednesday evenings 
at 6:00pm in the Grotto. Bring a chair and let Our Lady bless 
you with a mid-week  
spiritual boost. 
 
For information at Saint Stan’s call Joanna Perry  
 
For information at Good Shepherd in English or 
Portuguese call Norma 508-496-0199 
 

Prayer Blanket Ministry 

 

Meeting Tuesday, December 4th 12:00pm-3:00pm in 

the Good Shepherd hall, bring a lunch. 

If you would like to join the prayer blanket ministry or 

to request a blanket please contact  

Joan Burda 508-679-6186 

 

Altar Servers needed! 

Any child (girl or boy) in Grade 3 and above 

who are interested in being more involved in 

the Mass are asked to consider becoming an 

altar server. For more details, please call 

Leanne in  parish office or speak to Eileen 

Hadfield before or after CCD. 

Seniors’ News  
 
Mohegan Sun Casino, Thursday December 6th. $18 includes bus 
fare, gratuity for driver, wheel and $15 food voucher. Bus leaves 
at 8:30am from Good Shepherd Church parking lot, South Main 
St.  
 
For more information or reservation call Phyllis 508-676-
8378 or Adele 508-672-0030 or Ann 508-674-7355 
  

 
 
St Vincente DePaul is looking for donations of diapers, bottles, and 
baby wipes. Please drop off all donations to Leanne in the parish 
office or the conference room. Thank you!!!! 
 

If you are interested in becoming a Eucharistic 

Minister or Lector please contact Leanne in the  

parish office 

Shepherding the Homebound 

Through home visits, reassuring phone calls and sending cards or letters on a regular basis, our ministers will engage the 
elderly/homebound through conversation and social support. Volunteers who are Eucharistic Ministers can deliver the 
Holy Eucharist to those who ask. Our intent is to visit those in Nursing Homes as well as those restricted to their own 
homes. Homebound includes those parishioners who cannot easily get out of their homes due to temporary or chronic 
illness. You do not need to have a special need to ask for a visitor. 
 
Please contact Leanne in the parish office if you would like to be a visitor or you would like to request a visit. 

Prayer/Line Book  

Anyone interested in joining our prayer line to 

pray for those in need please talk to Norma or 

Leanne in the parish office. 

To request prayers please call 774-955-0409 

Good Shepherd has 3 Choirs. 4pm on Saturdays, 9:00am on Sun-

days, and 11:30am in Portuguese. If you would like to join a choir 

please contact Carlos Medeiros or Leanne in the parish office 

Gardening Club to maintain the gardens at Good Shepherd Parish. 
If you enjoy gardening please contact Leanne in the parish  
office. 

Bible Study at Good Shepherd  

Will resume on Tuesdays at 3:30pm in January 

 
Prayer Group at Good Shepherd  

Monday and Wednesday nights 7:00-9:00pm in the  
Conference Room 

December 8th is a Holy Day of  

Obligation, Immaculate Conception. 

 

Masses will be: 

 

Friday, December 7 

Vigil 6:00pm Saint Stanislaus 

Vigil 6:00pm Cathedral (Spanish) 

 

Saturday, December 8 

9:00am  Cathedral 

12:00pm  Good Shepherd (bilingual) 



We are happy to announce that the sacred heart food pantry at St Bernadette’s is still open every Monday from 4-5pm. It currently needs to 
be restocked. They are in particular need of Macaroni & Cheese, Peanut Butter, canned spaghetti & meatballs, ravioli, hearty soups and 
stews, canned clam chowder, canned fruit and jelly/jams. If you could possible double bag your donations, it would be a great help. Non-
perishable food items may be brought to St. Bernadette’s on Mondays between 1:30 and 6:00pm. If you wish to volunteer your time and/or 
donate food, please call Cyndi 508-673-4954 or Janice 508-990-6224. Financial donations are welcome and checks may be made payable to 
Sacred Heart Food Pantry at St. Bernadette’s and mailed to Holy Name Parish, 709 Hanover st. Fall River, MA 02720. Thanks 

Permanent Diaconate Information Nights: His Excellency, the Most Reverend Edgar M daCunha, Bishop of Fall River, has 
authorized the formation of a new class for Permanent Deacons beginning in the spring of 2019. Those interested in pursuing 
the vocation of the diaconate, scheduled to begin the Aspirancy phase in the spring of 2019, are invited to submit a preliminary 
application. Additional details and a preliminary application is available on our website— fallriverdeacons.com. Information 
meetings will be held on November 8 with a final  
information meeting to be held on January 17, 2019. These general information meetings will delve into the process of for-
mation of a deacon for the Diocese of Fall River. The info nights will be held at Holy Name of the Sacred Heart of Jesus Parish 
Center, 121 Mt Pleasant Street, New Bedford, 02740 at 7:00pm. If you have any questions, please contact Deacon Frank Lucca 
or Rev Robert Oliveira, Co-Directors of the Office of the Permanent Diaconate at office@frpermanentdiaconate.com or contact 
the Office of the Permanent Diaconate at 508-990-0541 

Save the Date: The Fall River Diocese 2019 Women and Men’s Conference will take place on Saturday, March 9, 2019, at Stonehill  
College in Easton. Response over the past two years has been very positive to this one-day Lenten program that features noted speakers,  
music, Mass, fellowship and more. So, please mark your 2019 calendar now and watch for details on the Women and Men’s Conference in 
the coming months. 

The Diocesan Marriage Preparation program needs more team couples - both newly married and veterans  (age is not a consideration). We 

constantly hear from those working in the program, how much they get out of their involvement.  

The Diocesan Marriage Preparation program meets in three locations: Mansfield, Dartmouth, and Dennisport on Cape Cod. In each location 

there is a team of volunteers that facilitate three to five sessions per year. If you are interested in serving in this ministry please email or call 

the Office of Faith Formation at bbonneau@dfrcs.org or 508—678-2828 ext 13 

MASSHIRE FREE WELDING TRAINING PROGRAM 
MassHire is offering a free welding training program to earn certification in the field, and competitive jobs in welding and metal fabrication 
positions. For more information contact Debra Roy, Youth Employment Counselor, (508)675-9245 or droy@masshirebristol.org 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
“Conduct yourself to please God.” Please God by attending a Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend. The next Weekend are Dec 7-9, 
2018 in Duxbury, MA and Jan 18-20, 2019 in South Kingston, RI. For more information, call Stephen & Michelle O’Leary at 800-710-9963 
or visit them at https:wwmema.org/. 

Stations of the Nativity 
Give yourself an early Christmas gift by responding to the invitation to “come aside and rest awhile”. We will journey through the Stations 
of the Nativity that begin with Gabriel’s visit to Mary, and end with the Magi’s round trip. Today, this journey continues through you and 
me. Join us on Saturday, December 8, 2018 from 8:30am (registration) to 4:00pm at the LaSallette Retreat House in Attleboro, MA. Lunch is 
included. Suggested donation is $45 per person. Presenter: Dottie Levesque. 


